
Dear Amon: 

WAR DEPARTMENT 

THE CHIEF OF STAFF 

WASHINGTON,D.C. 

26 January 1946 

I have just learned that one of our fighting aces of the 
European Theater, Major Don Gentile, is to come soon to 
Fort Worth, Texas. He will be accompanied by a Major 
John Godfrey, also of the Air Forces. 

Knowing your continuing interest in our fighting men, I 
thought you might like to know that both of these men have 
splendid battle records and have accepted jobs that may 
keep them in Fort Worth permanently. 

If you should come in contact with them please give them 
my warm regards, especially Major Gentile, whom I have 
met personally. 

With my verj best wishes, 

Mr. Amon Carter 
President 
Fort Worth Star Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas. 
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